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Summary of request 
The Authority was asked which BACS payments and Direct Debit collection software it uses and 
to provide details on providers and the tender process.  
 
HFEA response 
The HFEA does not use any BACS payments and Direct Debit collection software, therefore 
any further questions could not be answered. 
 


